Dear National Society Representative,
 
We are Alexandra Vilaia and Seung Hyun Lee. We have recently been appointed as the Chair and Co-Chair of the European Society of Pathology Trainee Subcommittee. It is our great pleasure and privilege to introduce ourselves to you.
 
Since its foundation in 2015, the ESP Trainee Subcommittee strived to support the vision and missions of the European Society of Pathology. It is our ambition to serve as the central hub for the European Trainee workforce, and to reach the ESP Trainee Subcommittee Vision Excellence in pathology for optimal patient care through trainee support, education and activities.
 
We are delighted to announce that the ESP Trainee Subcommittee is currently recruiting new trainee members for 2021. We are seeking motivated and enthusiastic trainees to complete our team. 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]This is a great opportunity for any trainee looking to expand his or her horizon. There will be many opportunities to work with like-minded trainees and expert histopathologists across Europe. Further information can be found in attached pdf document. 
 
It would be greatly appreciated if you could kindly spread the news to your national pathology societies and fellow trainees who may be interested. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if there are any questions. We can be contacted at esp.traineesubcommittee@esp-pathology.org
 
Sincerely,
ESP Trainee Subcommittee, 
Dr Alexandra Vilaia, Chair
Dr Seung Hyun Lee, Co-Chair
 
Sent by the ESP HQ 
Kind regards,
 
Gosia
 
	Malgorzata Short
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	Administrative Assistant
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